
ROCS Parent Circle 
Board Meeting 

December 4th 2018  
 
 

● Attendance: Shira Sanchez, Didi Andrews, Jewell Greene, Whit Rawls, Emily 
Hodgeman, and John Pica 

● Approval of minutes- Emily and John  
● Call to order @ 6:43pm  by Shira Sanchez 
● Treasure report- John  
● He created forms and on the way to a budget. We are moving around $3200 to cover 

flute charges made for the school.  
● Committee Reports 

               Heads- Shira Sanchez 
  
 Looking for a speaker for the upcoming months. We have someone coming soon for “The Soul 
of Discipline. This is free for the school but $5for outsiders. We will have coffee and a chat after.  
Still looking for ways to market our school outside the community. 
We are starting our room parent roles as well  
 
               Hearts:  
Upcoming events: Winter Carnival and May Fair…..Looking for vendors and this is 
               Open to the Public! 
Winter carnival: Need to meet to see how we fit into this school event.  
  
Hearts has been providing Teachers with gift cards($25) and fun things for their birthdays along 
with setting up staff lunches.  
 Trying to get a Charitable act for a food drive together soon. 
  
 
              Hands- Whit Rawls 
Coming up with ideas to maintain a clean and safe ground for our kids. 
Next projects include: Pre-school play area, building shelves, removal of Mulch ,  
Some simple projects that are upcoming…...Removal of junk from the playground area! Setting 
up ways to communicate  
 Some more simple things that need to be done is making signs for outdoor plants. 
 Still Looking to create an indoor compost for easy use….this is in the making.  
 
              FUNdraising- Didi  
Thinking of ideas! Things that are going On.  
  
             Family Nights out will be the 2nd Tuesday of each month.  Our next night out is  
             December 11th 4pm-8pm @ Chipotle. We will get 33% after 300$$$ 



             Box top collections are going on now!   Please get them sent into school already cut. 
Inzo movement - Open gym $10 and we get $5 back. Scheduled December 26th  
Winter Market went great!  
We made $106 during our last Family Night out  
  
 
             Marketing- Jewell Greene 
             The School store has been doing well and hoping to add more soon  
We have updated the website, Facebook, and carpool signs! 

● Addressing Questions/Open for Parents- Shira Sanchez 
 
We need Rain gear for the kindergarten classes! 
Making a signup to get things done around the school. Maybe a google docs?  
 

 
 

            The School Website is coming soon!! 
● Closing and next meeting will be held Jan 8th because of the Holliday.  
● Call the meeting @ 7:36pm  by Shira Sanchez 

 
 
  
 

 
 
 
  
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 

 


